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 UPDATE: City crews fixing water main break near 41st Avenue West

[Duluth, MN]  The City of Duluth has repaired the water main break reported earlier today. Water has been restored to the
affected area.

###

__________________________________________________________________________________

The City of Duluth Public Works and Utilities department has identified a water main break near 41 Avenue West. The break
occurred earlier this morning, August 2, and is affecting several blocks in the area. Crews are on-scene working quickly to fix
the issue. City staff expects to have the break repaired by early evening.

The City would like to the public for their patience during this time.
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